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Date: August 7, 2017 

 

To: CISD Board of Trustees 

 

From: Kelly Penny 

 

CC: Mr. Brad Hunt, Sid Grant 

 

RE: Consider Approval of the 2017 Truth and Taxation Notice  

 

Background:  In accordance with Texas Education Code 44.004(b), school districts are 

legally required to publish a notice before their public hearing regarding the Proposed 

Budget and Tax Rates (Truth and Taxation Notice). The Dallas County Tax Office 

provides the District’s Truth and Taxation Notice.  

 

 

Recommendation:  The Board of Trustees approve publication of the Truth and 

Taxation Notice that stipulates the public meeting to discuss the budget and proposed tax 

rate hearing will be held on August 28, 2017, at 6:00p.m., in the Board Room of the 

Vonita White Administration Building located at 200 S. Denton Tap Road, Coppell, 

Texas  75109. 

 

 


